
HOW: Register on-line at 
 http://bit.ly/GradPsyc 

For more information, please contact the Psychology Diversity Committee 
graduate student representative, Ro Gonzalez, at rdgonza9@Central.UH.EDU. 

Join us for

"Stepping into Graduate School in Psychology"
Diversifying the pool of scholars and professionals in psychology has 

important benefits for science, practice, and policy. 
Stepping into Graduate School in Psychology is a departmental informational 
event aimed at advancing the field by introducing a new, diverse generation 
of students to the range of opportunities for graduate study in psychology. 

Freshmen, sophomores, juniors, seniors, and post-baccalaureate students 
with a curiosity about or interest in applying to graduate school are welcome. 

You will learn about the various degrees and career paths in psychology, 
receive guidance in developing a graduate school application, learn about 

financial support and scholarships, and talk with UH faculty.

WHEN: Friday, March 22, 2019, 1-4 PM 
WHERE: Skyline Room, Student Center South 




